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With this letter | would like to confirm that MINU_festival_for_expanded_music is planning to
present Matthew Grouse’s new work “We’re Pleased To Meet Us” made in collaboration with
Ekki Minna at the 2025 edition of the festival, projected to take place in November 2025.

Letter of Intent

You can read more about the festival on the website: www.minufestival.com

| am available should you have any further questions.

19/03/2024

Mikkel Schou
Co-Director MINU_festival_for_expanded_music
+45 27598688 / mikkel.schou.mail@gmail.com
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